
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #5-6-2020 

Date:      5/24/2020 

Subject: June Base Meeting Inquiry 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

Please respond to the Base Commander, Howard 
Doyle, at d-hdoyle@msn.com by Sunday, May 31st. 
  

We will not be able to meet at Dillon's and still 
maintain "social distancing guidelines". So, we are 
asking how many members would attend the June 
base meeting if it were held at a location other than 
Dillion's. 
  

The location has not been determined yet, but 
several locations are currently being evaluated. 
There would probably NOT be any food and or drink 
served other than what you bring yourself. 
  

Please direct any questions, comments, or concerns 
you may have to the Base Commander, Howard 
Doyle, at d-hdoyle@msn.com by Sunday, May 31st. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base. 
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